F.,‘ THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF
LJ

LA\ PHILADELPHIA

Parkway Northwest High School for Peace and Social Justice
6200 Crittenden Street, Philadelphia PA 19138

Telephone (215) 400-3390 Fax (215) 400-3391
December 17, 2024

Dear Parkway Community,

You are invited to participate in a crucial initiative that will shape the future of The School District of
Philadelphia’s facilities for years to come. The District has launched an important Facilities Planning
Process survey, and your input is critical.

As part of the District's comprehensive 8-phase facilities planning process, they are seeking feedback
from parents, staff, students, and community members about our school buildings and facilities. Your
responses will help inform the facilities plan, which will uitimately address the condition and utilization of
District buildings, including ours, in ways that will impact our entire scheol and Philadelphia community.

The survey is an opportunity for you to:

Share your thoughts on current facility conditions
Provide input on needed improvements

Voice your priorities for our school buildings
Contribute to long-term planning decisions

To participate in the survey, please visit:_bit.ly/feedbackfpp

The survey will only take a few minutes of your time. | encourage every family to take this opportunity to
make their voice heard.

To learn more about the facilities planning process, please visit www.philasd.org/fpp.

Sincerely,
onnie Uditsky

Principal, Parkway Northwest High School for Peace and Social Justice

*Available in multiple languages upon request




